
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Sutton Benger Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 12 September 2011 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• New allotments are now in use, thanks to Jephson Housing Association who completed a 

small affordable housing development, which now contains 21 allotment garden plots. 

These are leased by the Parish Council to the Sutton Benger Allotment Garden 

Association. 

 

 

•  

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• The installation of village ‘gates’ at the boundaries as a traffic calming measure. 

 

 

• The Parish Council has funded improvement of, and extensions to, footways in the 

village. 

 

 

•  

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

•  
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